
 

 

 

 

3 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Class 6 

 

You are invited to join your child for school lunch on Monday 13 November at 12noon.  

 

This invitation is for all parents to come and sample the school meals even if your child has a packed lunch but 

unfortunately, we cannot extend this invitation to babies, toddlers or any pre-school children. 

 

The cost of an adult meal is £3.30.  Only those parents who have ordered and paid for a meal by the deadline 

will have a meal provided on the day.  Once a meal has been ordered money cannot be refunded. 

 

Please click on the following link to complete the menu choice by choosing one option per person, no later than 

Friday 20 October.  This will then be added to ParentPay to pay by Friday 3 November.  

 

• Link to book: https://forms.office.com/e/bt448TPqRq  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs R Turner 

Head Teacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/bt448TPqRq

